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AUDIT REPORT OF REVIEW AND CHECK THE FINANCIAL 
STATEMENTS OF ASPC AS OF 31.12.2019 

         

1. GENERALS CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
On September 22, 2020, we received the professional proposal of Mr. Josep 
Escoda in his capacity as general secretary of the ASOC INTERNATIONAL 
CENTER OF HIGH PERFORMANCE CENTERS (hereinafter ASPC) to verify 
and audit the financial statements of said association as of December 31 of 2019, 
as we had done in the previous year. 
 
The entity ASPC is located at Avenida Alcalde Barnils nº 3 (08173) of the 
municipality of Sant Cugat del Vallés (Barcelona). 
 

The purpose of this professional proposal has been the issuance of an 
audit report that verifies the financial statements provided by ASPC as of 
December 31, 2019. 

 
 

2. OBJECTIVES AND SCOPE OF WORK. 
 
In response to your request, and in accordance with the content of the proposal, 
we have provided our professional services agreed by both parties on September 
22, 2020, we have proceeded to the action entrusted therein. We have applied 
certain procedures that are applied in the scope of the audit of accounts for the 
review of the financial statements of the ASPC of the statements that include the 
Balance Sheet, the profit and loss account as of December 31, 2019, whose 
preparation and content they are the responsibility of the members of the ASPC 
board of directors. 
 
 

3. WORK. 
 
Once the financial statements provided by ASPC have been reviewed and 
verified, we can state that they correspond to the data emanating from the 
accounting of the ASPC entity as of December 31, 2019. To this end, procedures 
of audit have been applied, including the examination through the performance 
of selective tests, using analytical procedures, to obtain the supporting evidence 
of the financial statements analyzed, and the evaluation that their presentation 
and balances are in accordance with generally accepted accounting standards. 
 












